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PROPOSALS OF AMENDMENTS TO THE MODEL REGULATIONS ON THE 

TRANSPORT OF DANGEROUS GOODS

New Special Provision for lithium ion batteries

Transmitted by the International Federation of Air Line Pilots Associations (IFALPA)

Based on the discussion of document ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2008/21, IFALPA proposes the following amendment:

Proposal:

Introduce a new special provision SP 3XX in Chapter 3.3 against UN 3480 and UN 3481 to require the same marking requirement applicable to lithium ion batteries under Special Provision 188.

“SP 3XX  Lithium ion batteries classified in Class 9 manufactured after 1 January 2012 shall be marked with the Watt-hour rating on the outside case”.
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